Arrowood Homeowners Association

P. O. Box 1836

Manassas, Virginia 20108

Board of Directors Meeting

June 3, 2004

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Melissa Hawkes / Sandra Courshon / Ralph Keene / Mike Mabry / Krista Miller / Brenda VanPelt / Karen Moyer

· Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m.

· Minutes approved from May Meeting

New business

· Krista Miller will order 2 additional keys for PO Box.  One will go to Mike Mabry and the other will be a spare.

· Mail will now be picked-up on a weekly basis.

ARC

· 5 applications submitted and improved.  Lots 188, 205, 216, 243 qnd 251.

Newsletter

· Ads in the HOA Newsletter can be purchased for 50.00 ½ page or 100.00 full page.  Monies raised by selling ads will go toward the cost of mailing the newsletters and toward the Summer and Fall Signal Hill community festivals.

· Newsletter will go out to community in June.

Beautification Committee

· Mutt Mitt Stations are a success and being used.

· Community has asked for “Real” Basketball Court, better Basketball Nets and a backboard for Tennis so 1 person can play by themselves.

· Tennis Court needs to be resurfaced.

· Board will look into the cost of this.

Neighborhood Watch

· Nothing to report.

· People need to slow down in neighborhood.

· Accident on Arrowood Drive and Manassas Forge.

Social Committee

· Summer Festival will be in August.  Flyers will be hand delivered to all homes in the community.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

